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The State continues to ask for more money from already struggling taxpayers without 

fixing areas where they are wasting money. Oregon is already one of the highest 

taxed states and here citizens are being asked to pay more. Gov Kotek wants 

affordable housing and to help the homeless issues get increasing property taxes will 

cause more people to be unable to afford homes and/or pay their bills. Oregon 

government is wasteful and needs to cut the fat just like the private sector has to. 

Quit using public safety, schools, healthcare as scapegoats and fund what is 

necessary and cut the needless waste throughout the bloated state government 

budget. Maybe eliminate many of the 6 figure salaries for people who don’t do 

anything. Maybe take a pay cut for the highest paid people just like all the underlings 

have been having to do. With inflation and lack of raises I’ve continued to take huge 

pay cuts while others around me get raises. Stop stealing our money! 


